
 

NOTICE 
Councillors are summoned to attend the  

 Meeting of Little Birch Parish Council to be held at 7.30pm on  
Wednesday 1st September 2021 at Little Birch Village Hall 

 
Members of the public are warmly invited to attend although Covid 19 rules will apply. 

 

Agenda 
 
The meeting will start with 10 minutes put aside to take any comments from members of the Public.  Then 
to follow: 

1.   To accept apologies for absence. 
2.  To receive Declarations of Interest 
3.  To accept reports from:- 
3.1 Ward councillors report (Toni Fagan) 
3.2.   Balfour Beatty – Locality steward report (James Howell) 
3.3 Police update  
3.4 Report from footpaths officer; inc discussion on bye ways and footpaths. 
4.   Acceptance of Minutes of the last meeting (7th July 2021) 
5. Action Points from last meeting – all included on the agenda. 
6.  Planning applications –  
 212168 – The Sycamores, Church Rd, LB: Proposed single storey extension. 
 212783 – Outbuilding at Castle Inn, LB: Proposed holiday let. 
 Discussion on the damage to the hedge bordering the Castle Pool development. 
7.  Lengthsman – update, identification of work 
8.  The Castle Inn  
9. Little Birch Broadband update. 
10. Defibrillator. 
11. Finance – including: 
I     Balance (at 4.8.21 HSBC Current Account £4,556.35)  
Ii    Payments to be agreed : including website renewal & domain name £123.60; 
Iii Receipts –  None. 
Iv Requests for financial aid – Victim Support  
12. Reports from any meetings or training attended: a: including Changing to a .gov website 
            B: adopting the LGA Code of Conduct. 
13.  Matters arising between meetings 
14.       To Receive Agenda Items for the next PC meeting (no discussion) 
15.  To Note date of next scheduled Parish Council meeting Wednesday October 6th 2021.  

 

Dates of Future Meetings for 2021/22 

 
 Wednesday October 6th  7.30pm 

 Wednesday November 3rd  7.30pm 

 Wednesday December 1st  7.30pm 

2022 Wednesday January 5th  7.30pm 

 Wednesday February 2nd  7.30pm 

 Wednesday March 2nd  7.30pm 

 
 
 
Mrs Sophie Glover, Clerk and RFO for 
Little Birch Parish Council 
C/o   lbpcclerk@outlook.co.uk 
26th  August 2021 
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